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Monday 9th May 2022 

 
The Radlett Festival of Music 

Saturday 4th June 2022 2pm and 6.30pm 
 

 
Dear Parent/carer 

 

Final call for cornets and Voice in a Million Singers. 

 

Children who were in Voice in a Million and/or have cornet lessons are being invited to perform in two 

concerts at the Radlett Centre as part of the Jubilee celebrations.  They will be able to watch the entire 

concert from the auditorium and will also have the opportunity to join in the finale songs. 

 

Come and join the celebration! 4th June, 2pm and 6.30pm, Radlett Centre 

 

The shows will have professional lighting and sound provided by the Radlett Centre and also include other 

local performers. They are a wonderful way to celebrate the musical talent in our local area, bring together 

the local community and commemorate the Jubilee. 

 

If you have not yet informed the school that your child(ren) can attend, please can you return the form below 

so we know how many seats to reserve for the performers in the auditorium, and if we have sufficient 

volunteers. Without volunteers we will not be able to put on the concerts so thank you in advance for any 

help you are able to offer. 

 

Please also note that the concert may be cancelled or arrangements amended at short notice if COVID 

regulations change. 

 

Please can you return the slip below to the office by Friday 13th May so we know who can perform at this 

concert. If you require a paper copy please contact the school office.  

 

Tickets are priced at £10 or £5 concessions and are available through the Radlett Centre Box Office. 

Previous shows have almost sold out so do buy your tickets in advance to avoid disappointment. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Goodwin and Mrs Gray  

Fair Field Junior School 

www.fairfield.herts.sch.uk 

 

 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs A Aharon 
Head of School: Mrs C Goodwin 

Watford Road, Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU  01923 856341 
Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 
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Fair Field Choir reply slip 44h June 2022 

Please return by Tuesday 3rd May 2021 

 

VIAM Name of child(ren)_________________________________________________  

 

Class(es)_____________ 

 

Cornett Group Name of child(ren)_________________________________________________  

 

Class(es)_____________ 

 

 

My child(ren) can/cannot attend the singing event on Saturday June 4th at the Radlett Centre, 2pm and 

6.30pm [Please delete as appropriate]   

YES / NO 

 

I give permission for my child(ren) to be photographed or filmed during rehearsals/concerts and that this 

material may be used for advertising/reporting events in the local press or online [Please delete as 

appropriate]        

        YES / NO 

 

I am able to help on Saturday June 4th [Please delete as appropriate]     

   

        YES / NO 

 

 

Signature________________________      Date______________ 

 

Name (Printed) ____________________________ 

 

Please detail any medical conditions and/or medications we should be aware of here:  

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact number on the day: ____________________________ 

 

Email address or additional contact numbers for additional information for volunteers  

 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 
 

 


